Monday the 29th May is a
Curriculum Day (Student Free Day).
Our teachers will be working
collaboratively to moderate student
results in preparation for the
Semester 1 Reports that will be sent
out on Compass on the 19th June.
The reports will provide a pointin
time assessment of where each
student is at in relation to the
Victorian Curriculum. Families will
have an opportunity to discuss the
report with their classroom teacher on
the 21st June at the Parent/Teacher
Interviews. Information about how to
book an interview time will be
communicated over the next couple
of weeks.
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We are currently accepting
enrolments for Prep 2024.
Students who live in our school zone
or who have siblings at the school will
be guaranteed enrolment. Enrolment
forms are available on our website
and at the school office. While the
forms do not need to be submitted
before Friday 28th July, we do ask
all our current families to get their
enrolment forms in as soon as
possible to support us with planning
for 2024. Families of students who
live outside the Carrum Primary
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School Zone and would like
their child to be considered for
enrolment in 2024 need to
complete an ‘Application to
Enrol” and submit it to the office
either in person or via email by
the 28th July. We will notify
families by the 11th August if
these applications are
successful. Information relating
to our tour, transition dates,
enrolment documentation and

instructions on how to enrol

your child at the school can be
found by visiting the enrolment
page on our website carrumps.vic.edu.au/enrolment.

We have seen an increase in the number of students with colds, flus and
COVID-19. Please continue to discuss the importance of maintaining good

Sushi Day
2 June

hygiene practices with your children to help them stay safe and healthy. It is
important to know that if your child does contract COVID-19 they need to
stay home for at least 5 days and until symptoms subside. Thank you for your
help in keeping the community safe.

Looking ahead we have ten
students competing in the
Division Cross Country on
Tuesday 30th May at Karkarook
Park Heatherton. This is a great
achievement and we are very
proud of them for qualifying for
this event. Mr Vansittart will be

’“"”'SCWA there to support all the runners.
y Thank you to the parents who are

Ve
s

transporting the students to and
from the event.
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Finally, | wanted to
thank Mr Mulcahy and
all our students who
participated in the ‘Big
Green Schools
Conference’ last Friday.
It was great to welcome
13 local schools to
Carrum Primary School
and provide opportunity
for students to share
ideas about how to make
their school more

sustainable. Our team of keynote speakers did an amazing job sharing the
biomimicry project they are working on with the Royal Botanical Gardens
Education Team. The conference was another great opportunity for our
students to think big and come up with ideas to solve real world problem.

Have a great end to the week!

Best regards,
Clem Langford
Principal
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Click For
Calendar
Dates
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CALENDAR

Curriculum Day (student free day)
29 May

1 June

2 June

Carrum Beach Patrol
3 June (9-10am)

5-9 June

Parent - Teacher Meetings
21 June
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arrum Primary School
Friday 2nd June

Sushi
Day?!

Order fresh, healthy and delicious sushi handrolls and
help raise funds for our school!

$7.00 TWIN PACKS
(2 rolls of the same type)
or $3.80 SINGLE PACKS

p
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Teriyaki Chicken crorer
Tuna cror

Crispy Chicken o

Order online: www.sushi.net.au
Orders must be placed by 10am Thursday 1st June.
Sorry no late orders accepted.

PayPal transaction fees/charges apply. NB: You do not require a PayPal account, most credit/debit cards accepted.
Detailed instructions for ordering, and detailed ingredients list available from your school.

w\ / -
sushi@schhool
www.sushi.net.au
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ECYCLE @

Our school' is taking part in the
Wonder Recycling Rewards campaign this term.

Help us collect bread bags so we can earn points
to redeem on new RHSports equipment.

It’s simple! All you need to do is keep your empty
bread bags and send them to school’ with your kids!
We will then place them in Wonder’s pink collection
box and post them off to be recycled. The more we
collect the more points our school’ earns!

Collections close 7th July.

Tip for collecting:
Use one empty bread bag
to collect a bunch of other bags.

Did you know?

Last year, schools collected over
10 tonnes of soft plastic, that's the
weight of an elephant!

LET'S GET COLLECTING!

“Includes early learning centres and pre-schools.

Tag @wonder.australia #wonderrecyclingrewards
to share all your recycling champion stories!
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COMPETITION

WHEN

5:00pm - 6:00pm Fridays - Season commences Friday 26th May.

PURPOSE
To provide girls with a fun, safe and positive experience to AFL through a well-

structured competition that considers the maturity level of their motor,
cognitive, social and emotional skills.

WHAT DOES iT LoOK LiKE?
« Zones x 3 (Forward, Mid, Back)
Smaller Football - Size - 2 (synthetic)
12 minute quarters x 4
No tackling
No bumping

RS
SCAN ME>

SCAN THE QR CODE TO EXPRESS YOUR INTEREST!

Celebrating 122 Years 1901-2023




0do

alth | harmony

ence

Get in touch today!

Providing Complimentary Initial Consultations
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